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This submission is by Phil Reed, chairman of the Purley & Woodcote Residents’ Association, on the proposed new Purley & Woodcote and Purley Oaks &
Riddlesdown ward boundary changes. The proposed ward boundaries for the above are excellent and have my full support. The two wards proposed correspond to
that - as I and I would also imagine most other Purley residents - as being the area covered by the town in which we live, which, for too long, has been split up
in a seemingly random manner. The proposed splitting the area into two wards also recognises the identity of distinct communities within Purley, such as
Woodcote & Riddlesdown and also matches that of the residents’ associations boundaries in the area. I hope that these proposed changes for Purley & Woodcote
and Purley Oaks & Riddlesdown wards are adopted in their entirety. Phil Reed,
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